As shared before half term, we will be celebrating
World Book Day on Thursday 5™ March. Here's
everything you need to know!
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= \ Come to school dressed as your
/" favourite book character or
o), _ simply in mufti - ready to read -:s&‘.i by
~ “on Thursday 5th March. Visit "-..‘., Y
https://bookaid.org/support-us/world-book- )
day/world-book-day-dress-up/ for some great ideas for DIY

costumes.
BEDTIME STORIES
Come and join us

Return to school in your pyjamas for for a bedtime
some bedtime stories on Thursday story!
5th March

5.15pm - 6.15pm: Foundation and KS1 bedtime
stories.

5.30pm - 6.30pm: KS2 bedtime stories.

5.15pm - 6.30pm: Refreshments in
the hall for parents / carers.
Donations appreciated, for the PTFA,
who have been supporting us with our
amazing hew library.

Feel free to bring along a pillow, blanket and teddy too!
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http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=harry+and+the+dinosaurs&source=images&cd=&docid=KeyGP2gqgqREXM&tbnid=lSQdZYb0nF-T6M:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.silverfoxfilms.com/harry.html&ei=8YQsUanTB8-KhQeyuoDoAw&bvm=bv.42965579,d.ZG4&psig=AFQjCNH8QPr-_djPUBtrOULbqlmWfGNLvQ&ust=1361958503256695
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BOOK VOUCHERS

As in previous years, all the children will receive a

£1 book voucher enabling them to buy one of this

year's brilliant £1 books from selected bookshops.
The voucher can also be used to get £1 off any
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other books that take your fancy!
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Thank you so much for all of your support in making this year's World
Book Day celebrations at Montpelier a success and helping to ensure our
children grow up with a love of books.

If you have any queries please email me - daniellejones@mpsplymouth.net







